
 

 

17 NOVEMBER 2023  

Dear Residents 

 

Staff Christmas Gratuity 

While there is still some time before Christmas, many of you will have already made plans for 

your festive season.  Christmas is normally a time of giving, not only to our loved ones, but also 

to those who have offered service to us throughout the year, namely our village staff. 

 

This initiative was introduced by residents in 2013 and is meant to show their appreciation for all 

that village staff do for us.  We have targeted an amount of R 2 750.00 to present to each 

employee, and to enable this, we suggest a contribution of R 600.00 from each home. 

 

While Evergreen has a “no gift” policy with regards to staff in the village, this is relaxed here on 

our village over the Christmas period.  Voluntary contributions to the Staff Christmas Fund are 

encouraged, and these monies will be managed by Rescom and will be distributed to 

employees bases on the length of service during this current calendar year. 

 

In these times the handling of cash is, for many reasons, undesirable and we again encourage 

residents to make their contribution via EFT to the Evergreen Bergvliet Residents Association 

(ERA) bank account.  Details are provided below. 

Banking details are as follows: 
 
Account Name    Evergreen Residents 
Bank      Standard Bank 
Mymobiz Account number  10139793346 
 
 
Kindly insert just your name and unit/apartment number on the EFT transaction to 
facilitate tracing donations. 
 



However, if an EFT is not convenient for you and you would prefer to make your contribution in 

cash, please do not simply deliver it to reception as the Receptionists are not permitted to 

accept this.  Please call Riaan and make arrangements with him to hand it over personally.  He 

will ensure that it is receipted and handed over to Rescom 

 

We would like to finalise the calculations and make payment directly into the employee’s bank 

accounts by no later than 12 December 2023. 

 

On behalf of Rescom I thank you in advance for your generosity and wish you and your loved 

ones everything of the best for a happy and safe festive season 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Brian Dalton 

Acting Rescom Chair 

 

 

 

 

 


